
THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO 
MAYORJERRVSANDERS 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: May 23,2011 

TO: AU City Enlployees, Contract Workers and Volunteers 

FROM: ] erry Sanders, l\1ayor 

SUBJECT: Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Policy - Annual Statenlent 

It is inlportant to reaffinn our c0l111nitlnent to administering an Equal Opportunity Contracting 
ProgIan1 pursuant to applicable Federal and State laws and guidelines. The City does not and 
\vill not exclude any person [Ton1 participating in, deny any person the benefIts of, or othenvise 
discrilllinate against anyone in cOllllection with the award and perfOrIllanCe of any contract 
covered by the U.S. Departnlent of Transportation, Code of Federal Regulations~ Title 49, Part 
26 on the basis of race, color, sex or national origin. 

Further, in adl11inistering our DBE Progranl Plan, the City \vil1 not, directly or through 
contractual or other arrangeillents, use criteria or ll1ethods of adnlinistration that have the effect 
of defeating or substantially impairing the acco111plislllnent of the objectives of our DBE 
progranl with respect to individuals of a particular race, color, sex, or national origin. It is also 
our policy to: 

-Ensure nondiscrinlination in the a\vard and adn1inistration of DOT-assisted contracts; 
-Create a level playing field on \vhich DBEs can COlnpete fairly for DOT-assisted 
contracts~ 

-Ensure our DBE Progranl is narro\vly tailored in accordance \vith applicable la\v; 

-Ensure that only firnls that fully lneet 49 CFR Part 26 eligibility standards are pennitted 

to participate as DBEs; 

-Assist with reilloving barriers to the participation ofDBEs in DOT-assisted contracts; 

and 

•Assi st with the developillent of finns that can C01l1pete successfully in the lnarket place 
outside the DBE Progranl. 
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The Adll1inistration Departlnent through the Equal OpPOltunity Contracting PrograIl1 Division~ is 
responsible for developing, inlplenienting and 1110nitoring the DBE Progran1 in coordination with 
Depm1n1ent Directors. However, it is 111Y expectation that every enlployee and contractor 
supPo11s m1d assists \vith ilnplenlentillg the principles of Equal 0pPo11unity Contracting and the 
City's DBE Plan. 

A copy of the City's plans can be [OLUId at: http://wvv\v.sal1diego.Qov/eocldbe/index.shtll11 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the Equal OpP0l1unity Contracting Progranl 
Manager at (619) 236-7161. 

http://www.sandiego.!!ov/eocldbe/index.shtml

